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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 1:58 PM


To: Callejo, Russell; Kaylee Allen; Jana Affonso


Subject: Adaptive Management Planning


Attachments: ROC Adaptive Management Plan_04252019.docx


Kaylee, Jana and Russ,


Attached is the draft of the AMP that I hope we can work from tomorrow.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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